

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



Dear DFA employees,

Thank you for attending the October Town Hall meeting last week. The energy that filled the Pacific Ballroom was extraordinary. This quarterly gathering fosters camaraderie, keeps everyone informed of division updates, and allows departments to showcase programs and educate their colleagues. We are on our way to becoming world-class campus partners, advancing UCI's brilliant future. In the spirit of continuous improvement, please take a few minutes to complete a short evaluating the event.

Here are a few follow-up items from the town hall:

- DFA Mission, Vision, and Values: Click <u>here</u> to watch our mission, vision, and values video.
- Empowered to Make a Difference: Central HR demonstrated Bright People, Brilliant Solutions, a crowd sourcing tool to solicit innovative ideas that others can discuss and like. Join the conversation at https://bpbs.hr.uci.edu.
- DFA Employee Recognition Program: A new, online nomination form has been created. Please visit the following webpage for more information: http://www.fa.uci.edu/DFA-EmployeeRecognitionProgram.php.

Our next town hall is scheduled for January 2019.

Much appreciation,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA Chief Financial Officer Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | The With U • For U

Office of the Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor 454 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025 (949) 824-5109